Community Changes and Response to Emergency Shelters

ISSUE

City Council resolved at its February 28, 2024 meeting that the administration report back through a formal request to the Board of Police Commissioners on the crime statistics in Fairhaven and the Confederation Suburban Centre from December 2021 to the end of January 2024 and that the report include measures put in place to address the rise in crime. The Saskatoon Police Service and the Saskatoon Fire Department created the attached report in response to this resolution.

RECOMMENDATION

That this report be received as information.

ATTACHMENT

Community Changes and Response to Emergency Shelters

Written by: Leah Solheim, Public Relations and Strategic Communications,

Saskatoon Police Service

Reviewed by: Alyson Edwards, Public Relations and Strategic Communications,

Saskatoon Police Service

Cameron McBride, Deputy Chief Operations, Saskatoon Police

Service Yvonne Raymer, Assistant Chief, Saskatoon Fire Department

Submitted by: Dave Have, Chief of Police